

The Toronto Industry Network e/o Paul Scrivener and Associates 28 Bannatyne Drive Toronto, ON M2L 2N9 Phone & Fax: (416) 444-8060

Email: ph_scrivener_associates@allstream.net

The Toronto Industry Network

May 6, 2013

EMAILED

Mayor Rob Ford and Members of Council, 12th West Tower, City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, Toronto, Ontario, M5H 2N2.

Attention: Ms. Marilyn Toft, City Clerk

Dear Mayor Ford and Members of Council.

Re: EX31.27 – Request from Porter Airlines for Exemption to Commercial Jet Ban at Billy Bishop Toronto City Airport

The Toronto Industry Network is writing in support of the Economic Development Committee's recommendation to have a study undertaken to determine the suitability of introducing the Bombardier CS100 aircraft to the Billy Bishop Airport.

TIN supports policy, infrastructure and services which positively impact the competitiveness of industry in Toronto, and having expanded air service in the downtown location provides quick, efficient air transportation to and from the City for business. The next step in the process consisting of further study by City staff is reasonable and appropriate and should be pursued.

I thank you in advance for your attention.

Sincerely,

Andrew Judge President